MEMORANDUM

TO: CNU Faculty and Staff

FROM: Paul Trible DATE: October 5, 2006

RE: Administrative Reorganization

I am pleased to announce an administrative reorganization in several key areas of the University.

First, former Internal Auditor, Bob Midgette, has assumed the position of Senior Associate Vice President for Auxiliary Services. Bob will report directly to Executive Vice President Bill Brauer. His responsibilities will include University Housing; the Bookstore; Dining and Culinary Services; and a newly reorganized department entitled Auxiliary Support.

Doug Shipley now serves as Director of Auxiliary Support and will report to Bob Midgette. He is responsible for Parking, Transportation, Scheduling, Summer Conferencing and the operation and maintenance of the David Student Union and the Freeman Center.

Another position has been created and a search is underway to fill the position of Senior Associate Vice President for Administration and Finance. This position will report to Bill Brauer and will be responsible for the Business Office, Human Resources, Plant Operations, Purchasing and Grounds.

Lastly, a new position has been created entitled Special Assistant to the President on Policy and Strategy. This role has been filled by former Associate Vice President for Finance and University Comptroller Maribeth Trun. Maribeth will report directly to the President's Office and will work closely with Bill Brauer, Chief of Staff Cindi Perry and me on special projects.

Searches are now underway for the positions of Internal Auditor, Comptroller and Director of the Freeman Center.

Please join me in congratulating Bob, Doug and Maribeth on their well-deserved promotions.